
 

2025 Mississippi Mills  
Sidewalk Replacements 
Contract No. PW-25-03 

 
The Municipality of Mississippi Mills is asking for tenders to be submitted for sidewalk 
replacement work within the Municipality.  
 
The work within this contract shall include removal of existing various Mississippi Mills 
sidewalks, asphalt or paver entrances and existing grassed areas. Areas shall be prepared 
for placement of new concrete, asphalt, and topsoil/seed. 
 
SEALED TENDERS on forms supplied by the Municipality of Mississippi Mills Roads and 
Public Works Department will be received by the CAO, at the Municipal Office located at 
3131 Old Perth Road, Almonte until 1:30pm local time, on April 22th, 2025, for the 
"Municipality of Mississippi Mills - Invitation to Tender for 2025 MISSISSIPPI MILLS 
SIDEWALK REPLACEMENTS – Contract 25-03".  Tenders will be opened in public at the 
Municipal Office building immediately following the tender closing. 
 
The tender document can be found on MERX 
 
For further information please contact; 
 
Robert Smith 
Roads and Public Works Technologist 
Telephone: (613) 256-2064 
E-mail: smithr@mississippimills.ca 
 


